



88 East Newton Street
Boston, MA 02118-2393
Tel: 617 638 8707
Fax: 617 638 8719
Email: alice.jacobs@bmc.org

April 17, 2009

Section of Cardiology

ALICE K. JACOBS, MD
Director, Cardiac Catheterization
Laboratory and Interventional
Cardiology
Boston Medical Center

Professor of Medicine
Boston University School of Medicine

Robert Poston, M.D. Chief, Cardiac Surgery Department of Cardiothoracic Surgery Boston Medical Center 88 East Newton Street Boston, MA 02118

Dear Rob,

On behalf of the Department of Medicine and the Section of Cardiology at Boston Medical Center, thank you for delivering the *Tenth Annual Doctor Gary R. Garber Memorial Lecture* "Robot-Assisted Coronary Artery Revascularization" at Medical Grand Rounds last week. Your presentation was superb and having this lecture presented by a "cutting edge" surgeon made the event particularly meaningful. I know Gary Garber would have enjoyed listening to you and no doubt you two would have been friends.

I am grateful to you for your time and support of our BU Memorial Lecture.

Sincerely,

Alice K. Jacobs, M.D.